
 

February 2024 
 SNOW CANCELLATIONS  
In case of cancellation due to snow or 
ice storms there will be a message on 
the website and the answering 
machine at the studio.  An email will 
be sent and it will be posted on social 
media.  For morning classes it will be 
posted by 7:30am.  For the afternoon 
and evening classes it will be posted 
by 1:00pm.  Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation.  I do not have any 
control over Mother Nature! 
 
VALENTINE’S DAY PARTIES  
Love and kindness will be in the air as 
we celebrate Valentine’s Day with a 
little party in class the week of 
February 8th - 14th during the last 10 
minutes of class.  If you’d like you may 
bring in small packaged treats for 
exchange between students. 
 

CALENDAR  
See Studio Info at 

www.danceconnectionnh.com 
Closed for February Vacation 

February 24th – March 1st  
** Please note ** 

No class Saturday, February 24th 
There will be classes on Saturday, 

March 2nd 
Upcoming events: 

March 25-30th Parent Appreciation 
Week 
April 8-13th Priority Pre-Registration 

 
RECITAL 2024  

 Dress Rehearsal date is TBD.  
 Recital is Sunday, June 2nd at 

11am  
 

 
SPIRIT MONTH  

March is spirit month!  Time to show 
your spirit and join in the fun!  Each 
week in March students can show 
their spirit by participating in the 
theme of the week.  Participate every 
week and be entered into a special 
Spirit Month Raffle!  Every week you 
dress up for Spirit Week you will get 
to put your name in for our FREE DC 
Spirit Raffle Basket! 
 
March 4th – 9th – Tie Dye Week 
March 11th – 16th – DC Clothing or 
Blue/White/Gold Week 
March 18th – 23th – Disney Week 
March 25th – 30th – Pajama Week 

 
COSTUMES 

Many of our dancers have 
received their costumes!  We are 
still waiting for more to come in 
and will distribute them in class as 
they arrive.  Please be sure to 
keep them and any accessories in 
a safe place.  We also ask that you 
put your child’s name on 
everything.  This is especially 
important if they have multiple 
costumes/changes.   

 
Seamstress Need for Costume 

Alterations? 
If you need to have alterations 
done to any costumes, you can 
contact Kelly Ha at 603-434-3442. 
She is located on Rt 111 in 
Windham in the Village Green 
strip mall. 

PICTURE DAYS! 
The photographer will be here to take 
pictures May 10th-16th. More info to 
follow! 

 

 
CALLING ALL DADS!  

Yes Dads you get to perform 
again!  You know you want to be 
on stage!  You will have more fun 
than you could ever imagine.  Sign 
up at the front desk beginning 
February 1st. Classes will be 
Wednesday nights starting  
March 20th (tentatively).   

 
WE NEED YOU TO 

CHAPERONE! 
It takes many hands to make our 
recital work and we need yours.  
Please consider signing up to be a 
Recital Chaperone!  Benefits 
include backstage access, and free 
admittance to recital.  Sign up at 
the desk or email the studio 
beginning March 4th. 

 

COMPANY STUDENTS 
PEP RALLY: February 11th 9am-12pm 
Upcoming Competition Dates: 

Summer Solos/Specialities 
February 16th – 18th Concord, NH 
March 8th – 10th  Nashua, NH 

All Companies -
Solos/Specialties/Groups 

 March 16th–17th (JR/SR, Squirt, 
Mini & Solos/Specialties) 

 April 5th-7th (ALL Companies) 
 May 17th-19th (ALL Companies) 


